
Appendix 5: Draft Statutory Notice 

 

OFFICIAL 

NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

Brompton Hall School  
 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections 
Act 2006 that North Yorkshire County Council, County Hall, Northallerton, DL7 8AD, 
intends to make prescribed alterations to Brompton Hall (Community Special) School, 
High Street, Brompton-by-Sawdon, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO13 9DB.  
 
These proposals are (1) to remove residential (boarding) provision at Brompton Hall 
School from 1 September 2024, with no new residential placements made from 
September 2023; (2) to change from single-sex (boys) to co-educational provision at 
Brompton Hall School from 1 September 2023; and (3) to increase the number of day 
places at Brompton Hall School from 67 to up to 85 from 1 September 2023. These 
three proposals are linked and will only be implemented subject to all the proposals 
being approved. 
 
Copies of the complete proposals can be obtained from Strategic Planning - Children 
and Young People's Service, North Yorkshire County Council, County 
Hall, Northallerton, DL7 8AD and are available on the County Council's website at 
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/current-consultations 
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any person may 
object to or make comments on the proposals by sending them to Strategic Planning 
- Children and Young People's Service, North Yorkshire County Council, County Hall, 
Northallerton, DL7 8AD, or by emailing schoolorganisation@northyorks.gov.uk by 
5pm on 27 October 2022. 
 
 
Signed: B. Khan 
Assistant Chief Executive 
(Legal and Democratic 
Services) 
Publication Date: 29 September 2022 
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